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Notification of works –  
High Street and Hospital Road,  
30 March to 2 April inclusive 

Intermittent works on High Street and Hospital Road will 

be undertaken throughout 2023 to support construction 

of the new Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and 

Minderoo Children’s Comprehensive Cancer Centre.  

Following the completion of previously 

communicated works to instal a new kiosk 

substation, further works are now required to enable 

its connection to the power network.  

These works are scheduled for the following dates, 

weather permitting: 

Thursday 30 March, 7am to 6pm 

Friday 31 March, 7am to 6pm 

Saturday 1 April, 7am to 6pm 

Sunday 2 April, 8am to 4pm.  

Activities will include removal of temporary pit 

covers, connection of low and high voltage cables, 

backfilling and temporary footpath restoration, 

requiring associated equipment and machinery. 

Some noise impacts may be experienced. 

To support these works, the High Street footpath 

adjacent to the construction site will be closed 

between Hospital Road and Botany Street from 

Friday to Sunday inclusive, with pedestrian diversions 

in place. 



 

 

 

RANDWICK 
CAMPUS REDEVELOPMENT 

  

 

There are no planned power outages to surrounding 

residents or the hospital as part of these works.  

Access to the hospital and Children’s Emergency will 

be maintained at all times through traffic control. 

This work is carried out under an Ausgrid Authority 

approval. 

Location of works 

 

For any questions or concerns about this work, 

please contact the project team via the details below.  

Please note that service upgrades unrelated to the redevelopment 

project may also be undertaken in this area by other agencies at 

any given time without notification. 
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